
 

 

20th February 2018  

 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

This year we will be holding our annual Easter competition for the children.  Entry 

categories are as follows:- 

 

Nursery, Reception and Class 1   Decorate Easter bonnets 

Classes 2, 3 and 4     Decorate Easter cakes or buns 

Classes 5 and 6     Decorate hard boiled eggs 

 

As there are 2 Royal Weddings this year, the theme will be the Royal Family.   

 

All entries must come into school on Wednesday 28th March, ready to be judged and 

prizes will be awarded on Thursday 29th March 2018. 

 

If parents of Nursery, Reception and Class 1 would like to join assembly at 9am on 

29th March, they would be very welcome. 

 

 

Mrs Grist  

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 

 

 


